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February 20, 2024 

Dear Friends: 

We greet you with the joy of celebration. We pray that you and your family are well and 
that your ministries continue to thrive and multiply with God’s blessings. 

We are pleased to share the wonderful news that Greenville Baptist Church of Rhode 
Island has been blessed by the leadership of Rev. Isaac Seelam. Rev. Seelam answered 
the call of our Lord Jesus Christ and began working as the full time settled pastor of 
Greenville Baptist Church on January 1, 2024. 

On Sunday, May 19, 2024, at 3:00 pm, we will hold a service of pastoral installation at 
which time Rev. Seelam will officially be installed as the 32nd minister of Greenville 
Baptist Church, a church with a rich history of 204 years. Our church and Rev. Seelam 
hold you in high esteem and cordially invite you to attend the installation ceremony and 
the dinner reception that will follow the service at 582 Putnam Pike, Greenville, RI 
02828. 

As we share in our joy welcoming Pastor Seelam, ordained clergy who plan to attend are 
invited to robe for this special occasion. If for any reason, you are unable to attend, your 
words of prayer, encouragement and support are appreciated. Please consider sharing a 
letter, card, or gift with him. 

We are most excited about the future ministry of our church under Pastor Isaac Seelam’s 
leadership and direction. We hope that you will join us as we officially welcome him to 
our church and to the community. Please call or email Mrs. Kathlene Savasta, church 
administrative assistant, at (401) 949-1134 or email: greenvillebaptist@verizon.net for 
any questions you may have and to RSVP by May 5, 2024. 

May God bless you richly. 

In peace and joy, 

Paula DiLuglio 

Chairperson, Board of Deacons  

 


